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President’s Notes 
by Jennyfer Owensby 
 

It is hard to believe it 
has been three months 
since we published the 
last ROAR. Time flies 
when you are having 
fun (or extremely busy). 
In case you are 
unaware, the 
Recognition Ceremony 
Committee sent out memos to begin the 
Employee of the Year award process las
September. We are looking forward to 
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WANT TO MAKE K-STATE BETTER? 

 
READY TO RUN?   
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